
 

 

Sri Sathya Sai Service Organisation (UK) 

End of Term Letter July 2011 

Sai Spiritual Education 

Sairam Dear Parents 
 

Our new SSE term starts back on 
Sunday September 11th 2011, at the new start time of 9.30am. 

 
As you are aware the Centre has been surveying the timings of our 
current activities of weekly Bhajans at 9.00am & SSE at 10.30 which has 
been the case for the past 14 years, when we last did a big change from 
afternoon SSE & Bhajan sessions from 3.00 pm & 5.00 pm respectively. 
 
The SSE survey asked parents about having SSE classes at the same 
time as Bhajans and at an earlier time of 9.30am, the centre devotees 
also voted on their preferred time for Bhajans from a choice of 9am, 
9.30am or 10am. The Centre committee has agreed after looking at the 
combined results; to try this format for the benefit of the whole centre 
after the majority voted to have simultaneous SSE & Bhajans after 9am.  
 
As you know that SSE is a Tripartite of Parent-Teacher-Child working 
together in partnership to help the child to develop human values 
through; spiritual, psychological, physical, social activities so that they 
can blossom into human excellence and be the shining examples and 
messengers of Our Dear Lord Bhagavan Shri Sathya Sai Baba. 
 
Therefore classes will be from 9.30am - 11.am, at the same time as 
Bhajans, so you can enjoy bhajans while the children are in SSE. This 
will allow you to take part in other Centre activities such as; Bhajan 
practices, Vedam & Rudram learning, Study circles, service activities, 
ladies wing sessions and much more5 
 
Another advantage is that this will save you time & energy on two 
journeys; save on petrol & help our environment & at the same time 
create the opportunity for you as parents to take part in our spiritual 
activities; gain knowledge, & share experiences with other parents. 
 
If you have any further queries please come & see us, we are more than 
happy to help to ensure we conduct the best possible learning experience 
for both the children and adults. Have a lovely summer holiday!  
 
In Sai Service  
Aarti – SSE Co-ordinator: aartimistry9@yahoo.co.uk 
For centre updates please check: www.leicestersaicentre.org    


